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  INFORMATION LETTER  412-25-99 

14 January 2025 
 
 
TO:  All owners and operators of 412EPX helicopters 
 
 
SUBJECT: 412EPX TRANSMISSION OVERHAUL INTERVAL REDUCTION 
 
 
Bell is continually assessing the in-service reliability of our components. Recently it has 
been determined that the 412EPX (S/N 39101 and subsequent) configuration 
transmission assembly 412-040-008-103/-105/-107 overhaul interval needs to be 
reduced from 6000 hours to 3000 hours.  
 
Following the overhaul interval reduction to 3000 hours there will be no scheduled interim 
inspection required. 
 
The 412EPX Maintenance Manual Supplement (MMS) Component Overhaul Schedule 
(DMC-412-A-05-10-00-01A-281A-A) will be amended to reflect the overhaul interval 
change. 
 
Bell will be initiating a Lead the Fleet effort in the next few months where in-service 
transmissions will be evaluated with the goal of increasing the overhaul interval in the 
future. Bell will be providing additional details in the near term on how the voluntary 
program will work. 
 
For any questions regarding this letter, please contact: 
 

Bell Product Support Engineering 
Tel: 1-450-437-2862 / 1-800-363-8023 / productsupport@bellflight.com 
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